Chorus Information




Dear Painted Rock Families,

Welcome back to a great new year! I can’t wait to see your child at our first rehearsal! 

Chorus is open to any student in grades 4-8. There are no auditions to get into the group, but every student will perform a placement audition to decide what part they should sing. We will be doing two choir only concerts this year in December and April. More information is on the next page. Please look over this packet. 

There is a $35 activity fee to participate in choir. This is paid once a year and is turned into the front office. Please note this is due by October 1st and the front office should be contacted for more information. 

If your student is interested in participating in Chorus, please fill out the attached permission slip/information sheet and return it before February 14th. Our first rehearsal is Tuesday, August 29th at 7:15 am. I hope to see your child there!

Information updates will be on the website, 

www.musicpra.weebly.com


Sincerely,



Jennifer Illsley M.Ed.
jillsley@paintedrockacademy.com
www.musicpra.weebly.com
623-466-8855 ext. 144
Chorus Starts: Tuesday, August 29th!

Chorus Rehearsals are Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 7:15 am to 7:55 am. 
	

Attendance/Behavior Policy

Students may not arrive for choir before 7:00 am. If your child arrives before that time, they will be charged for Boulder Club. Students need to be on time to rehearsal, which begins at 7:15 am. Please make sure your student is on time. We need every minute of available rehearsal time. 

Students who miss more than 3 rehearsals may not be allowed to participate in concert events. This is decided on a case-by-case basis. 

Please notify me of any intended absence by calling me at 623-466-8855 ext. 144 or emailing me at jillsley@paintedrockacademy.com. I do not plan to return absence calls or emails. If you have something you would like to discuss, please let me know you would like a call or email back. 

Students may also not be allowed to participate in chorus if there are repeated or severe behavior issues. Families will be contacted if this becomes a concern.

Concert dress

Students need to wear dressy black and white clothing. Students must be in school dress code. No shorts, jeans, spaghetti straps/thin straps, or tennis shoes please. Also, no heels for girls and no perfume/body spray of any kind. Girls, please keep the make-up to a minimum.

Please check the website for updates/more info
www.musicpra.weebly.com
Chorus Information
(Turn in this sheet only to Ms. Illsley)
(Turn in extracurricular form and money to front office)
Student Name_________________________________
Classroom teacher______________________________
Parent/Guardian Name(s)_________________________
Address______________________________________
City/State/Zip code ____________________________
Daytime phone number___________________________
Email Address__________________________________
Other phone/email______________________________
My child has permission to participate in chorus for the 2023-2024 school year.

(Parent/Guardian signature)                                (Date)
Please return with your student as soon as possible!
